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PUBLIC NOTICE 

LAST DATE FOR RECEIPT OF COMMENTS ON THE MULTI-YEAR TARIFF 

PETITIONS FILED BY THE POWER UTILITIES EXTENDED TILL 10.04.2012. 

 

1. Indraprastha Power Generation Company Limited (IPGCL), Pragati Power Corporation Limited 

(PPCL) and Delhi Transco Limited (DTL) have filed the Petition for approval of ARR for the Control 

Period, FY 2012-13 to 2014-15 and tariff determination for the FY 2012-13 and BSES Rajdhani Power 

Limited (BRPL), BSES Yamuna Power Limited (BYPL), NDPL/Tata Power Delhi Distribution 

Limited (TPDDL) and New Delhi Municipal Council (NDMC) have filed the Petition for approval of 

ARR for the Control Period 2012-13 to 2014-15, tariff determination for the FY 2012-13 and true up of FY 

2010-11 (collectively referred to as the Power Utilities) before the Delhi Electricity Regulatory 

Commission (DERC or Commission). 
 

2. All the above-mentioned Power Utilities brought out  Public Notices from 8
th

 to 14
th

  March 2012 in the 

Delhi editions of various newspapers inviting comments from all the stakeholders on the Petitions filed by 

them. The Commission in its Public Notice released on 15.03.2012 also invited comments from the 

stakeholders. The last date for receipt of comments from stakeholders was 30 March 2012.  

 

3. Due to representations received from  various stakeholders for extension of the last date for forwarding 

their comments , the Commission  has decided to  extend the last date to   10.04.2012 

4. For assistance, all consumers  may contact : 

 

 Smt. Rinku Gautam, Joint Director  Phone  011-26680433   

 Shri Shirish Asthana, Joint Director Phone  011-26680734 

 

Secretary 

Delhi Electricity Regulatory Commission 

 


